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  Palencia Elementary Pirate Post 

The Captain’s Log 

 

Catherine Goodrich, Principal 

Maya Mehanna, Assistant Principal 

Phone 904-547-4010 

FAX 904-547-4015    

 www.pes.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

  Upcoming Events  

Aug 16: Kindergarten ’s first full 

day 

Aug 16: PTO Meet and Greet 

Breakfast, Cafeteria, 8:30am 

Aug 26: Boosterthon Kickoff 

Aug 28: Curriculum Chat  

First and Third grades, 6:00-7:00pm 

Aug 29: Curriculum Chat      

Second and Fourth Grades 

6:00-7:00pm 

Sep 2: No School / Labor Day 

Sep 4: Curriculum Chat 

5th Grade, 6:00-7:00pm 

Sep 6: PTO Boosterthon Fun Run, 

Information forthcoming 

Sep 9: Curriculum Chat,  

Kindergarten, 6:00-7:00pm 

Sep 10: Fall Individual Photos, 

information forthcoming 

Sep 10: Interims Issued  

August 14, 2019 

Dear PES Pirates, 

Welcome back Palencia Elementary families! I hope you had the best summer ever filled with 
family, friends and tons of great memories.   

Teachers, staff, & PTO have been working very hard planning, registering new families, and 
getting the facility ready for our students’ first week of school.  Please take some time to wel-
come our new families; not only to the neighborhood but also to our wonderful school.  

Safety is the #1 priority in St. Johns County Schools.  The district continues to be hard at work 
collaborating with the St. Johns County Sheriff’s Office and making safety adjustments to our 
buildings and policies.  We welcome and encourage our families to volunteer in our schools, 
engage in celebrations and special events.  To do so, all visitors must be approved volunteers. To 
receive approved volunteer status please visit http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volunteer/ .  We 
cannot do what we do without you!  

There are many ways to stay informed.  Keep an eye out for this Pirate Post newsletter pub-
lished every other week. School messenger emails or texts will be used for school-wide infor-
mation that comes up in between scheduled newsletters.  Teachers will also send frequent com-
munications specific to your children and academics. It is important that your email address 
and your cell phone numbers are current in our system to ensure consistent communication.  
Make sure to gain access to Home Access Center (HAC) http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/ . 
This is an online tool for parents to monitor attendance, access report cards, assessment scores 
and much more for K-5.  Urgent messages (ie: inclement weather, transportation delays, etc…) 
may be sent through text message and/or email.  Visit http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
schoolmessenger/ to make sure you have the proper settings for school communications.  

 

As many of you know, the first two weeks of parent drop off and pick up can be longer than 
usual.  Thank you in advance for your patience.  We will make every effort to tweak procedures 
as needed to ensure efficiency and safety.  Carpooling, biking/walking, or taking the school bus 
if available is always encouraged.  Please note that there are two separate parent drop off and 
pick up lines.  Those using the Palencia parent drop off/pick up will enter the school property 
on Palencia Village Drive.  Those using the Kensington / Las Calinas parent drop off/pick up 
will enter school property on Regalo Road (previously Shannon Road). We also ask that you 
make rainy day dismissal plans with your children if they will be biking or walking to school.   

Again, welcome or welcome back to Palencia Elementary.  Thank you for sharing your precious 
children with us.   We take this responsibility very seriously and will take every opportunity to 
fill their days with strong academic experiences, exploration, character building, and friend-
ships.  

 

 
Together in Education,  

Captain Goodrich 

http://www-pes.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volunteer/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolmessenger/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolmessenger/
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School Access & Volunteers 

New Volunteers 

All Parents, Grandparents, and other family members who would like to attend school func-

tions like: class parties, Grandparents Day, drama performances, field day, birthdays or any 

other fun activity at school, YOU MUST BE AN APPROVED VOLUNTEER!  

Please fill out the application as soon as possible. The complete process can take 4-6 weeks 

to clear the Sheriffs office and School District.  

     Click HERE for Volunteer Application                                                                                                                             

Current Volunteers 

Your volunteer status is good for three years once it has been approved. If you are  

concerned that your expiration is coming up please do not submit another application 

online. Instead email Mrs. Meghan Wright at meghan.wright@stjohns.k12.fl.us and she can 

check  your status.  This is going to be another fun filled year and we can’t wait to see all of 

our volunteers return to the school and classrooms. 

  Bus Riders          

  
 

Students must ride their assigned bus 
and get off at their designated stop.   
Students are not  allowed to ride alter-
nate buses or get off at another stop for 
a sleepover, party, or other personal rea-
sons. Need to request a transportation 
waiver? Applications are available at  

www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/transportation 

School Hours 2019/2020 School Year 

Student arrival: 8:00 - 8:20am 

*Students are considered late after 8:25am*

Student dismissal: 2:45pm (Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday)

    1:45pm (Wednesday) 

Student drop-off and pick-up 

Palencia Families - 

For morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up please 

utilize the Palencia Village Drive entrance. 

Kensington & Las Calinas Families -  

For morning drop-off and afternoon pick-up please 

utilize Regalo Road (formerly Shannon Road) to ac-

cess the back entrance of our school.  

Please contact us with any specific questions! Look-

ing forward to an amazing year!  

https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/transportation
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Ms. Heather Flowers—Media Specialist  

I am excited to join the terrific staff at Palencia Elementary 
School as the Pirate Cove Media Specialist. I am returning to 
the school library profession after a short break, prior to 
that I worked in Duval County. I  completed my master’s de-
gree in school librarianship at Old Dominion University in 
Virginia.  I am married with two wonderful children and en-
joy spending time outdoors with them!   Happy Reading! 

Hello Pirate families! 
 

My name is Haleh Paciotti and I am so excited to be a 
part of the Palencia Elementary staff and serve as the 
Instructional Literacy Coach!  This is my 2nd year as a 
Saint Johns County educator but my 16th year teaching.  
I began my career in Frederick, Maryland where I 
taught grades 1, 3, and 4.  During this time I earned my 
Master’s Degree in Reading Specialization and Educa-
tional Leadership.  Shortly after graduate school I ac-
cepted a Literacy Specialist position working with 
teachers and students in grades kindergarten through 
5th.  I served as an elementary assistant principal my 
last 4 years in Maryland before moving to sunny Flori-
da! 
 

When I’m not at school I enjoy spending time with my 
husband, 3-year-old daughter, and soon to be newborn 
son.  We love being outside and exploring all that Jack-
sonville and Saint Augustine have to offer as we “dig 
our roots” in our new hometown.   
 

I look forward to working with students and their fami-
lies this year! 

Ms. Haleh Paciotti 

Instructional Literacy Coach 
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Welcome Back!!! 

I hope everyone thoroughly enjoyed their summer and was able to relax and enjoy every 
moment! At Palencia we are excited to welcome back returning students, as well as new 
ones as our community continues to grow. My name is Mrs. Ellis and I am the School 
Counselor. As a previous elementary and Exceptional Student Education teacher, I 
have various experiences working with students. I am looking forward to working with 
your child this year, providing support to ensure their social, emotional, and academic 
success! Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Here’s to a great 
school year!! 
 

Tiffany Ellis 
Palencia Elementary School Counselor 
910-547-4031 
Tiffany.ellis@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
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PTO NEWS & EVENTS 

 Join us for the Parent Meet and 

Greet Breakfast to hear about 

the new school year from Cap-

tain Goodrich and your PTO 

Officers! 

 Sign up for the  PES Parent Pi-

rate Crew 

 Reserve a Rock for your 

child’s birthday 

 Get pumped for our Wild West 

themed Boosterthon weeks! 

Upcoming Events 

Friday, August 16th—Parent Meet 

and Greet Breakfast in the MPR at 

8:30 a.m. 

Monday, August 26th—Boosterthon 

kickoff 

 

View the complete events calendar  

HERE 

http://palenciaelementarypto.weebly.com/calendar.html
http://palenciaelementarypto.weebly.com/calendar.html
http://palenciaelementarypto.weebly.com/rock.html

